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From the Principal 

World Teacher’s Day 2021 
Australia celebrated World Teacher’s Day last 
Friday, 29th October. It was an opportunity to pay 
respect to our teachers who play such an 
important role in the lives of young people.  
 

Teachers have always had the reputation of going 
far and above the call of duty because of their 
love of learning, but what has been required to 
keep educational services going in times of 
COVID has set a demand for even higher levels of 
commitment to our students and support for our 
families. 
 

Teachers are preparing students for a future we 
can only imagine and this task is essential for the 
sustainability of the community, the country and 
the world. 
 

Our teachers continue to strive for excellence at 
all levels and work tirelessly as a team to achieve 
learning goals for all students. 
 

To all the teachers at Kapunda Primary School, 
thank you for all that you do. 
 

Kindy transition visits 
Our Kindy transition visits are about to start. The 
Kindy students will be visiting on Wednesday, 
commencing in Week 6, for three weeks. They 
will be on site from 9am -12pm.  During the 
transition visits the current Receptions will go to 
the library/other classroom and continue with 
their learning with another teacher. Once the 

Kindy students leave they are able to return to 
their classroom. The current Reception children 
will have the opportunity to play with the Kindy 
students during recess.  
 

Student illness 
If your child/ren are sick, please keep them home 
until they are better. We acknowledge that it 
might mean some juggling of work or other 
commitments, but by sending them to school, it 
generally means that germs / bugs are shared 
and others get sick. With over 300 students on 
site, plus staff, these germs / bugs / illnesses 
continue to cycle their way around the school 
and invariably, by the time your own children 
have recovered and are back to their normal 
happy and healthy selves, the bugs have made 
their way around the school and will strike again. 
Easiest thing that we can do, is stop all bugs and 
illnesses in their tracks, and that’s done by 
keeping students home until they are better (and 
letting the school or the class teacher know). 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 

2022 Materials and Services charges 
Section 106A of the Education Act enables 
schools, in consultation with the school 
Governing Council/Community to set, collect and 
recover a Material and Services Charge. Attached 
in this newsletter is a written verification from 
the Chief Executive Officer in the form of a 
“Watermarked Notice”.  
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Principal comments continues 
 

All Parents/Caregivers are invited to attend the 
School Governing Council Meeting on Monday 
22/11/2021 at 6:30pm (depending on COVID-19 
restrictions) at which the proposed Materials & 
Services Fees for 2022 are to be approved. Please 
see the copy of these fees in this newsletter. If 
you have any queries regarding this charge, 
please contact the school on 8566 2008. If you 
are unable to attend the Governing Council 
meeting, you are welcome to express your views 
in writing to the Chairperson, Megan McWaters 
at Kapunda Primary School. 
 

Kind regards, 
David Pitt  
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Assembly Timetable 
Term 4 

Date Host Class 

5th Nov 2021 Student Voice Representatives 

12th Nov 2021 Wellbeing Assembly 

19th Nov 2021 Class to be confirmed 

26th Nov 2021 Wellbeing Assembly 

3rd Dec 2021 No Assembly 

10th Dec 2021 Year 6 & 7 Farewell Assembly 
 

One parent per student of the class presenting will 
be able to attend assemblies, following 
recommended COVID-19 health guidelines of 
wearing a mask, sanitising hands and assuring 
appropriate social distancing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Interesting Facts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
TERM 4 

Starting Monday 8th November 
SAPSASA Tennis 

 

Wednesday 17th November 
Kindy Transition 

Challenge Diary Excursion to The Beachouse 
 

Wednesday 24th November 
Kindy Transition 

 

Thursday 25th November 
Year 6 High School Transition 

KHS Uniform Try on Afternoon (2pm-7pm) 
 

Wednesday 1st December 
Kindy Transition 

Rotary Achiever Award Assembly  
 

Thursday 2nd December 
Year 7 High School Transition 

Year 6 Graduation Excursion – Barossa Bowland  
 

Friday 3rd December 
Splash’n’Dash Carnival 

 

Monday 6th December 
Year 7 Graduation Excursion – Barossa Bowland  

 

Wednesday 8th December 
Year 6 Graduation 

 

Thursday 9th December 
Year 7 Graduation 

 

Friday 10th December 
End of Term 4 – Dismissal 2.10pm 

 

Please note that these dates are subject to change 
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Notice of Material and Services Charges for 2022 
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Assembly Class Awards – 22nd October 2021 
 

Murray/Fahlbusch Beau Roebuck Always being organised in the mornings 
Kearns/Hodgetts Haylee Wendt Excellent writing   

Darwin Scott Sounding out letters/words 
Schultz Olivia Newman For being a positive person who tries her best in every activity  

Eli Hanns For improvement in spelling and confidence with writing  
Sienna Vivian Grasshoppers 

Ryan/Watters Graham Bosankoe Writing and creativity  
Andy Switala Writing and creativity  
Michael Croad Writing and class participation 

Applebee Blake Tonkin For making a great start in Term 4  
Sharee Coppen For working hard to improve and achieve her goals  
Lincoln Crease For taking on extra responsibilities in the classroom and being 

a team player 
Horne Jaxon Ralph Helping others with Science and Technology activities. 

Fantastic ice-cream making!  
Keira de Reuver Always giving 110% towards her work and regularly asking for 

feedback  
Hadley Grain Fantastic work with his writing and creating an amazing 

narrative.  
Tyler Smith Amazing work with his doubles and being a good sportsman 

in games 
Jones Jaxon Wylie Always showing persistence, effort and drive to challenge his 

learning  
Leavi Karidis A successful start in our class, showing excellent resilience and 

effort 
Haywood/Travers Quinn Burgess Always having a positive attitude towards learning tasks  

Molly Wilson Working well in groups and sharing your learning  
Sam Mullins Excellent procedure writing 

Wells/Brady Isaac Chappell Demonstrating great Leadership and project management 
skills  

Lachlan Johnson Showing persistence in Maths and English lessons 
Mickan/Valentine Marlon Zivic His expression and performance during puppet presentations  

Lia Babic Always a positive class member 
Wood Fabricio Towers Working hard to create a detailed art piece  

Ruby Twartz Always being a positive role model and kind friend to everyone 
Conway/Mickan Hamish Vogt Effective use of Tier 2 words and consistent punctuation in his 

writing 

 Cristal Jonas Using a Growth Mindset and persistence towards her learning 

 Min Kalleske Fantastic work in HASS (from Mr Collins) 

 Lockie Cook Fantastic work in HASS (from Mr Collins) 
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Instrumental Music 

Last Friday (week 3) 13 Instrumental Music students from KPS 

joined other woodwind, brass and percussion musicians from 

Angaston, Greenock, Nuri and Tanunda Primary Schools for the 

annual Combined Barossa Music workshop and concert, at the 

Nuri Soldier's Memorial Hall. 

  

These 107 students were mentored by Nuri HS school musicians 

and rehearsed in the giant concert band for a concert to their 

parents and the public.  

  

Pieces included, Hang on Sloopy, Traffic Jam Blues, Happy, 

Shake it Off, Rolling in the Deep and Dynamite BTS.  

  

Special thanks to the IM staff, Jacob Staehr, Chris Yeend, Natalie 

Richardson and Sonia Samain for running this fun and successful 

day; thank you to Noah Tilley, NHS music teacher and his concert 

band for helping our primary school students; massive thanks to 

each Primary School for supporting the IM program in their school 

and thank you to the muso parents for encouraging their child 

and supporting their music education.  
 


